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May 6, 2021 
 

ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
Mr. Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Office of Mined Land Reclamation 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: Permit No. M-1980-244; Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company; Cresson Project; 

Extension Request – Fourth Quarter 2020 Groundwater and Surface Water Report Adequacy 
#1 Questions 1 – 3; 

 
 
Dear Mr. Lennberg: 

Newmont Corporation’s Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V) hereby requests an 
extension to the due date for the fourth quarter 2020 groundwater and surface water report adequacy #1 
questions 1 – 3 to coincide with the due date for adequacy review #2, June 4, 2021. 

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ron Parratt at 719-689-4019 
or Ron.Parratt@Newmont.com or myself at Justin.Raglin@Newmont.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Justin Raglin 
S&ER Manager 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Co 
 
Ec: P. Lennberg – DRMS 
      E. Russell – DRMS 
      M. Cunningham – DRMS 
      L. Morgan – Teller County 
      M. Crepeau – Teller County 
      K. Blake – CC&V 
      R. Parratt – CC&V 
 
File: S:\CrippleCreek\na.cc.admin\Environmental\New File Structure\2-
Correspondence\DNR\DRMS\2020\Outgoing 

 Newmont Mining Corporation 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
100 North 3rd St 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
www.newmont.com 

 
 
 
 
  

mailto:Ron.Parratt@Newmont.com

